
 
 
 
 
 

 NEWSLETTER – MARCH 2024 
EASTER EGG GUESS – guesses due back Thursday 28th March at 6pm. Please support our 
fundraising.  EASTER EGG PACKS are available at front table for $8 each  
 

BABYGYM CLASSES – Did you know that we now run babygym classes on Wednesdays? 
These classes are for our tiny ones from babe in arms to new walkers. These are great for 
helping promote development in little ones and help parents learn activities that they can also 
do with their littles. If you would like more information, please email us. 

REGISTRATIONS FOR TERM 2 – you must re-register via the portal if you wish to remain in 
your current class. If you wish to change days, please contact enrollment@sbagc.com.au. If 
there are vacancies, people on the waitlist will be given priority. 
 

ANZAC DAY – every year we participate in the Anzac day ceremonies by laying a wreath. If 
you are able to assist or would like to help lay the wreath, please email info@sbagc.com.au. If 
you would like to march please also email us. We have not marched the last few years due to 
Covid and then lack of volunteers so please let us know if you are interested and we will let you 
know the details.  

REMINDERS : 
PHOTOGRAPHY – is not allowed in any class at any time unless authorised by the head 
coach.  
PARTIES : we run parties on Saturday afternoon. Please see our website for information. 
UNIFORM : No skorts or skirts. Hair MUST BE tied up. Jewellery and watches must be 
removed. This is for participant and coach safety.  
 
 

TRACKSUITS : tracksuit orders must be submitted before the end of term. Order forms are 
available at the front sign in table. 
 

WEEK 10 – SUPERSTAR CHALLENGE WEEK - come along and be prepared to complete 
some star challenges. No cost. These are fun activities for the last week of term.  
 

 

SMOOTH MOVERS – Did you know we have a class for over 50 year old on Thursday 
mornings? It is a fun, varied activity session that aims to build balance, strength, confidence 
and coordination whilst completing a wide variety of activities. If you would like further 
information or know someone who would benefit from this class, please email us. 

THANKS –to everyone for helping to make our club competition a fun day. Well done to all our 
amazing gymnasts. 

THANKS – to those who support our sale table by purchasing items or making donations.  

HOLIDAY ACTIVITIES -  an email will be sent outlining holiday activities these holidays. There 
are mainly morning sessions but there a couple of sets of afternoon workshops and a FREE 
Play session for pre schooler on the first Wednesday. Costs, times and ages will be advertised 
in the email. Please tell your friends. 
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